
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                            
                                              
  

 

 

Welcome back! It was lovely to see so many smiling faces, happy to skip into school this 

week. 

The children have settled well and have had a brilliant start to the new term. We are 

delighted to have welcomed our new permanent members of staff this term too - 

Mrs Uttley and Mrs Davies. In other exciting news, we have voted on a tree-themed name 

for what was formerly known as the 'middle classroom' and the children have chosen 

'Willow Class', which we all think is lovely! 

We have lots of events planned for this term including our offer of more varied clubs - you 

asked - we listened and acted!  

Wishing you all a great weekend in the sunshine! :-) 

Mrs Durham 

 

 

Celebration Winners

        

Attendance House Winners 

Aspiration 

 

Who knew SATS Club could be this much fun??  Y6 getting 

giddy over grammar whilst competing to wear the 'SATS 

Hat’s 

 

House Point Winners 

Aspiration 

Our attendance this week is: 81.7% 

The National Average is: 94.2%

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

                                                                                                  

                                                                                               

              

 

 

This half term our topic is ‘Roots, 

Shoots and Muddy Boots!’ After 

reading the ‘Superworm’ story. We 

have been very busy using   our senses 

exploring natural world materials in 

the tuff tray. During an outdoor 

session we used, magnifiers, spades 

and trowels to dig carefully in the soil 

looking for worms. We also found 

ladybirds and wood lice. 

 

The children had a fantastic     

afternoon visiting our mobile library 

earlier this week. We had so much 

fun when we had the chance to 

explore the children’s books to read! 

Before the end of our session, we 

each chose a book to check out of 

our class account… we are looking 

forward to sharing our chosen stories 

at home. 

 



 

 
  

 

Year 3&4 have been diving into the world of magic and writing wonderful setting descriptions for 

our book ‘Leon and the Place Between.’ 

                    

 

 



 

 

 

Year 56 have made an excellent start to the Summer term and, this week, have begun to learn all 

about the terrific Tudors by creating human historical timelines and Tudor roses and examining 

Henry VIII's rather complex family tree!  In Science we have been creating mnemonics to 

remember the order of the planets in our solar system and have perfected the use of the 

protractor in maths!  Year 6 made a very enthusiastic start to SATS Club on Wednesday ("SATS 

hats" all round!!) and we are LOVING our new novel - The Devil and his boy.  Top tip: don't ever 

eat the soup in a pub called the Pig's Head... 

 


